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Requiring in person voting is inequitable and will disenfranchise too many voters 

based on the voter’s working hours, inability to get day care for any dependents, and 

whether or not any physical disabilities, both hidden or otherwise, is prohibitive. We 

should not be working towards increasing the systemic disenfranchisement of voters, 

but rather working towards a system that allows all voices to be heard and all votes to 

be counted. Creating rather a voting system that offers services in order to educate 

every citizen on their rights as voters and to help each vote to count rather than 

attempting to hinder votes. 


